CPHS Daily Announcements 5/12/2025

Seniors: Senior parents will be here Wednesday morning handing out white t
shirts for your class of 2025 picture!

Seniors if you are done using your Chromebook/Charger/Case they can be turned into the office.
We will also be collecting them Wednesday morning prior to the Senior Assembly. If you need your
device after Wednesday please hold onto it and turn in after you have completed your academic
obligations.

Seniors: Don't forget, if you have student debt, it must be paid before graduation.

Remember, if you want to come and cheer on our Unified Bocce team on Friday, you must sign up in
Flex today. You can make a sign to bring with you to get a unified swag bag. If you have any
questions, see Mrs. Hovenkamp.

There will be a Girls Basketball call out meeting tomorrow during flex in Ms. Koch'’s room. We will be
running over the summer schedule and plans for next season. Sign up today during Flex.

GRCC has asked for Dual Enrollment applications by Monday, May 12. If you haven't furned yours in
yet, please do so ASAP. Need a new form?2 Grab one from the office!l

Reminder: AP forms are due Friday, May 1. This is required of all students who plan on taking an AP
course next year. If you don't turn yours in, you won't be placed in your requested AP courses. Need
a new form? Pick one up in the office!l

Whether you're hitting the field, court, or track next year this is your chance to get your physical done
and out of the way for FREE! May 29th is the big day, in the high school gymnasium from 5:00-7:00
pm. If you have any brothers or sisters that will be in middle school next year and involved in sports,
they can come and get a physical too. No excuses, be there and be ready!

Test out forms are now available in the guidance office. If you plan to test out of a course this
summer, turn in a form and watch your email for more information. Forms are due by Friday, May
16th.

Don't forget to purchase your 2025 yearbook! Books are available to purchase online at Jostens.com
until the end of the school year. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Vanderwood.

Are you interested in joining student council next year? Applications are due this Friday, May 1éth.
You can get information about the application by seeing Mrs. Scott!

Good luck to all of our Panther athletes that are competing today and tomorrow! Make it happen
CP!

Happy Birthday: Pavel C.

It's a great day to be a Panther!


http://jostens.com

